
     
       

 

             
              

               
              

       
 

             
          

 

              
              
              

          
           

               
                

 

             
        

 

ASHBURNHAM MUNICIPAL LIGHT PLANT 
INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB) – IFB: 2025-01 

The Ashburnham Municipal Light Plant (“AMLP” or “Owner”) invites bids for Tree Work 
(Line Clearing and Tree Removals). The successful bidder will be awarded a one (1) 
year contract with the option to extend for one-year subject to the agreement of both 
parties. For any extension provided, the prevailing wage in effect at that time shall 
dictate the hourly wage increase, if any. 

Specifications may be obtained at the office of the Ashburnham Municipal Light Plant, 
24 Williams Road, Ashburnham MA 01430 or by email, bczasnowski@amlp.org. 

AMLP herein, called the Owner, acting by and through its General Manager, will receive 
sealed bids for Tree Work (Line Clearing and Tree Removals). Such bids shall be 
sealed in an envelope and marked “Tree Work (Line Clearing and Tree Removals) IFB: 
2025-01” and shall be addressed to: Brooke Czasnowski, General Manager, 
Ashburnham Municipal Light Plant, 24 Williams Road, Ashburnham, MA 01430. Bids 
will be received at the AMLP until 9:00 A.M. Eastern Standard Time, on Friday, May 
30, 2025, at which time and place said bids will be publicly opened and read. 

All bids for this project are subject to applicable bidding laws of Massachusetts, 
including M.G.L. c. 30, § 39M as amended. 
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